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Lethia	Owens	Presents…	
Audacious	Faith,	Abundant	Business	

	
A	24-hour	Live	Stream	Revival	for	Women	of	Faith	

who	want	to	learn	to	trust	God	as	they	grow	their	business	
and	who	want	to	be	paid	well	to	do	what	they	love.	

	
Beginning	December	29th,	2016	at	9am	CST		

	
	
	

Exclusive	Affiliate	Package		
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Hello	Beloved!		
	
I	am	so	excited	to	be	partnering	with	you	for	this	event!		
	
I	am	blessed	to	be	able	to	work	with	women	of	faith	and	help	them	to	grow	their	
businesses	while	trusting	God.		
	
In	this	packet,	you	will	find	your	personalized	affiliate	tools	and	resources	to	help	you	
effectively	reach	your	audience	and	maximize	your	commissions.		
	
Some	of	the	top	benefits	of	becoming	an	exclusive	partner	are…		
	

• Earn	a	45%	commission	for	each	purchase	referred	by	your	unique	affiliate	link	on	
either	the	$97	product	OR	the	$197	VIP	upgrade!		

	
• It’s	simple!	Share	your	link	with	your	network,	help	them	grow	their	businesses,	and	

earn	a	profit.		
	

• MAKE	A	DIFFERENCE!	Business	owners	or	aspiring	business	owners	can	begin	their	
journey	and	grow	their	business	with	YOUR	help	when	you	invite	them	to	attend	the	
live	event.		

	
	
If	at	any	time	you	need	support	or	assistance,	I	am	providing	the	contact	information	for	
my	Marketing	and	Operations	manager.	She	is	available	to	answer	your	questions	to	ensure	
your	process	is	smooth	and	effortless.		
	
	
I	am	so	excited	to	work	with	you!		
	
	
Be	blessed	and	encouraged,		
	
Lethia	Owens	
	
	
Your	Personal	Contact:	
	
Taylor	Robinson	
Marketing	&	Operations	Manager		
Game	Changers	International,	LLC	
Taylor@GameChangersInt.com	
(800)	670-0712	x3	
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Lethia	Owens	Presents…		
Audacious	Faith,	Abundant	Business	

A	24-hour	Live	Stream	Revival	
Beginning	December	29th,	2016	at	9am	CST		

	
	
Audacious	Faith,	Abundant	Business	is	a	24-hour	live	stream	revival	for	women	of	faith	
who	want	to	learn	to	trust	God	as	they	grow	their	business	and	who	want	to	get	paid	well	
to	do	what	they	LOVE	to	do!		
	
	
Be	sure	to	include	your	unique	affiliate	link	on	all	promotional	messages.	To	shorten	
your	link,	use	http://tinyurl.com/	
	
	
You	receive	a	45%	commission	for	each	person	from	your	link	that	purchases	the	$97	
product	or	the	$197	upgrade.	
	
	
I	have	included	sample	Facebook	posts	and	tweets	for	your	convenience!	I	recommend	that	
you	send	a	reminder	email	or	social	media	post	Wednesday,	December	28th,	the	day	before	
the	live	event.	This	will	ensure	that	those	registered	will	remember	to	attend	the	event.		
	
	
Feel	free	to	invite	your	network	to	facilitate	open	discussion	on	Facebook	or	Twitter	
through	the	24-hour	live	stream!	People	love	to	participate,	and	sharing	comments	during	
the	event	give	them	the	opportunity	to	engage	with	you.		
	
	
Please	feel	free	to	customize,	cut,	or	revise	the	messages	to	speak	directly	to	your	audience.	
You	know	them	best,	so	please	do	what	you	think	would	best	serve	your	people	with	these	
tools.	
	
	
Thank	you	for	choosing	to	be	a	part	of	this	event!	You	are	making	such	a	huge	difference	for	
women	in	your	network	who	are	taking	strides	to	grow	their	business.		
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Promotional	Email	
	
Please	remember	to	include	your	unique	affiliate	link	with	each	Social	
Media	post	so	you	earn	your	commission!	
	
	
Subject:	24-Hours	of	Pure	Brilliance	to	Help	Grow	Your	Business	
	
During	the	holidays,	it’s	customary	to	trim	the	tree,	lay	out	a	spread	worthy	of	a	king	and	go	
to	the	ends	of	the	earth	to	buy	the	perfect	gift	for	the	people	you	love.	This	holiday	season,	
don’t	forget	about	someone	very	important	on	your	list…YOU!!!	
	
My	good	friend	Lethia	Owens	is	doing	something	pretty	audacious.	She	is	hosting	a	live	
stream	event	where	she	will	teach,	coach,	empower	and	train	Women	of	Faith	in	Business.	
This	event	is	called	Audacious	Faith	-	Abundant	Business:	a	24-hour	live	stream	revival	for	
women	of	faith	who	want	to	learn	to	trust	God	as	they	grow	their	business	and	who	want	to	
get	paid	well	to	do	what	they	love.		
	
Audacious	Faith	-	Abundant	Business	is	about	helping	Women	of	Faith	in	Business	
experience	the	abundance	that	God	planned	for	them	through	the	expression	of	their	gifts,	
talents	and	expertise	in	the	marketplace.		
	
Take	a	moment	right	now	to	grab	your	seat	and	I’ll	see	you	on	December	29th	at	9:00	am	for	
the	kickoff	of	the	live	stream.	This	will	be	one	of	the	most	valuable	gifts	you	give	yourself	
this	holiday	season.	
	
Register	here	–	http://AudaciousFaithLive.com	
	
[Your	Closing	Signature]	
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Social	Media	Posts	
	
Please	remember	to	include	your	unique	affiliate	link	with	each	Social	
Media	post	so	you	earn	your	commission!	
	
	
FACEBOOK	
	
	

1. Is	God	tugging	at	you	to	take	the	next	step	in	growing	your	business?	If	so,	you	are	
not	alone.	I	invite	you	to	join	me	on	December	29th	beginning	at	9am	for	Audacious	
Faith,	Abundant	Business:	a	24	hour	live	stream	revival	for	women	of	faith	who	
want	to	learn	to	trust	God	as	they	grow	their	business	and	to	get	paid	well	for	what	
they	love	to	do!	Learn	more	at	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

2. Are	you	a	Woman	of	Faith	who	loves	God	but	often	forgets	to	trust	him	when	it	
comes	to	running	your	business?	Audacious	Faith,	Abundant	Business	is	a	24	hour	
live	stream	revival	for	women	of	faith	who	want	to	learn	to	trust	God	as	they	grow	
their	business	and	to	get	paid	well	for	what	they	love	to	do!	Learn	more	at	[YOUR	
AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

3. Calling	all	Women	of	Faith!	Join	us	for	a	24	hour	live	stream	revival	for	women	of	
faith	who	want	to	learn	to	trust	God	as	they	grow	their	business	and	to	get	paid	well	
for	what	they	love	to	do!	Learn	more	at	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK].	
#BeAGameChanger		

	
	

4. When	you	begin	to	realize	that	pain	is	a	part	of	the	process,	you	will	stop	focusing	on	
your	feelings	and	start	focusing	on	your	destiny.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	
AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

5. God	is	who	He	says	He	is,	and	He	will	do	what	He	says	He	will	do!!	Point	–	blank	–	
period.	Learn	to	trust	God	with	your	business!	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	
AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

6. In	order	to	build	an	unsinkable,	remarkable,	game	changing	business,	we	have	to	
develop	unshakable	faith.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	
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7. Imagine	bringing	souls	to	Christ	simply	by	modeling	what	it	means	to	be	a	Woman	
of	Faith,	not	just	at	church	on	Sunday,	but	in	your	business	as	
well.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

8. Imagine	having	the	AUDACITY	to	believe	that	God	is	who	He	says	He	is	and	that	He	
will	Do	what	He	says	He	will	do	in	your	life	and	business.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	
AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

9. IF	YOU'RE	READY	TO	BUILD	AN	UNSINKABLE	BUSINESS	AND	DEVELOP	
UNSHAKABLE	FAITH,	AUDACIOUS	FAITH	LIVE	IS	FOR	YOU!	#BeAGameChanger	
[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

10. JOIN	ME	FOR	A	24-HOUR	LIVE	STREAM	REVIVIAL	THAT	WILL	OPEN	THE	
WINDOWS	OF	HEAVEN	AND	RAIN	DOWN	BLESSINGS	SO	YOUR	BUSINESS	CAN	
BECOME	WILDLY	SUCCESSFUL	AND	YOUR	LIFE	CAN	BRING	ALL	GLORY	TO	THE	
TRUE	AND	LIVING	GOD!	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

11. It	Doesn't	Matter	Where	You	Are	On	Your	Journey,	There	Is	Something	Special	
Waiting	For	You	At	Audacious	Faith	Live.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	
LINK]	

	
	

12. 24	Power	Packed	Segments	Designed	to	Help	You	Prepare	to	Make	2017	Your	Most	
Impactful,	Powerful	and	Profitable	Year	Ever!	Learn	more	at	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	
LINK]#BeAGameChanger		

	
	
	
TWITTER	and	FACEBOOK	FRIENDLY	
	
	

13. Every	action	you	take	leads	to	either	a	consequence	or	an	opportunity.	Choose	
wisely.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

14. STEP	UP	TO	YOUR	NEXT	LEVEL!	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	
	
	

15. Have	you	been	praying	for	a	breakthrough	in	your	business?	#BeAGameChanger	
[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	
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16. Has	the	direction	for	your	business	begun	to	shift?	You	are	not	alone.	
#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

17. It’s	time	for	you	to	say	“YES”	to	God	and	really	mean	it!!	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	
AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

18. You	must	fight	for	the	future	you	desire.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	
LINK]	

	
	

19. CALLING	ALL	WOMEN	OF	FAITH!!	Walk	in	God’s	Authority	–	do	what	He	is	calling	
you	to	do.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

20. Branding.	Marketing.	Mindset.	Growth.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	
	
	

21. Join	me	for	a	24	live	stream	revival	that	will	stretch	you	to	the	edge	of	your	
greatness.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

22. You	were	born	to	make	a	difference.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	
	
	

23. Operate	in	your	God-given	purpose	and	make	a	difference	while	getting	paid	top	
dollar	to	do	what	you	love.	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

24. Get	paid	well	AND	love	when	you	do?!	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	
	
	

25. WHEN	YOU	DEVELOP	UNSHAKABLE	FAITH,	YOU	CAN	BUILD	AN	UNSINKABLE	
BUSINESS!	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

26. Propel	Your	Business	into	2017	with	this	24	Hour	Live	Stream	Revival!	
#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	
	

27. Discover	what	every	successful	Game	Changer	knows	and	gain	access	to	Game	
Changing	tools	and	training!	#BeAGameChanger	[YOUR	AFFILIATE	LINK]	

	


